
Live Chat Times for Online Courses at Brescia University  

All online courses at Brescia University have a once a week required 
“live” chat time. During this live chat time, you will be on the computer with 
your professor and classmates where you may go over presentations and have 
class discussions. It’s a great opportunity to interact with your classmates and 
ask questions of your professors. Please note that all of the times listed are in 
Central Standard Time, so you will need to adjust the time to the zone you live 
in.  

Most of our courses are offered in modules lasting eight weeks each. Module 1 
typically lasts from August to October; Module 2 typically lasts from October to 
December. Module 3 typically lasts from January to March, and Module 4 
typically lasts from March to May. BUonline students will also have the 
opportunity to take four week online courses in December and summer online 
courses that typically last from May to July. Please note that some of our 
courses do last an entire semester, particularly most upper-division social work 
courses.  

Please NOTE: If you do not attend the first live chat session of your online 
courses, you will be administratively dropped from that course.  

You can use this Time Difference Calculator to calculate the differences in 
time from your current location to Owensboro, KY.

https://www.timeanddate.com/worldclock/converter.html?iso=20170614T160000&p1=1060



